
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 
 
THROUGH: Carl S. Goldsmith, Director of Public Works 
 
FROM: David P. Gorman, PE, Asst. Director of Public Works 
 
SUBJECT: Rain Barrel Grant Program 
 
DATE: September 29, 2010 
 
 
The Environmental Concerns Committee has voted to recommend that the Board of Trustees amend 
the attached policy memorandum #08-01 for the Rain Barrel Grant Program.  The program currently 
reimburses homeowners for their purchase of up to two rain barrels from any vendor at $80 each. 
 
The Committee finds that the Rain Barrel Grant Program can now continue to be a sufficient 
incentive by offering $40 for one barrel only.  Due to the popularity of the program, the budget 
allocation will remain at $5,000. 
 
Please place this item on the Board of Trustees agenda for October 7, 2010.  The amendment would 
be effective immediately.  Notice of the pending amendment has been posted on the website and 
personal contact has been made with two of the most commonly used vendors here in Lombard.  I 
can be reached at x-5765 if there are any questions. 
 
 
DG:dg Rain Barrel Memo to BOT.doc 

attachment: proposed BOT Policy Memo #08-01 


